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Thursday, November 15:

Third graders will have recess from 12:00-12:25 and lunch from 12:25-12:45.  

Money for adults or non-Edison children to join in the lunch was already due.  If you are joining your child for lunch, please note the times above.  No one can purchase Thanksgiving lunch on this day, but you can join without eating.
Thank you so much for your support at the fall festival!  This was a great fundraiser for our class!  A huge THANK YOU to all the parents and students who volunteered, and to all the families who donated estimation station jars and candy for prizes.  Not only is this a great fundraiser for classrooms, but it is a wonderful, safe trick or treat alternative for the Edison community.  Thanks for your support!


Writing:   Students have written personal narratives on several topics and taken notes on non-fiction articles and used the notes to write summaries.  
Reading: Students are busy learning about how frogs’ adaptations help them survive.  
Math: Students have been working on multiplication and division.  Students are working on solving multiplication and division problems with an unknown value represented by a letter.  
Science:  We are looking forward to our Objects in the Sky science unit.  Students will learn about the sun, moon, stars, constellations, and planets.  We are finishing up our study of life cycles.  
Homework over Thanksgiving Week:
Please make it a priority to help your student memorize addition and subtraction facts up to 20 (for instance up to 20-6 and 17 +3).  Then, please work on multiplication and division facts up to 12 x 12 (and up to 144 divided by 12).  When students have these facts memorized and can answer questions about these facts automatically (within 2 seconds), all future math is easier for them.  Please make this your priority for Thanksgiving week homework.  It is also excellent to read and talk or write about what you read, and keeping a journal is another great activity. 


What We’ve Been Busy Doing:
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